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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
At last! We have had success with the voucher scheme. This may take a 
couple of days to be sent to parents as it comes from a central point and 
not school. Please check your emails – either from the Department for 
Education or Edenred. Follow the instructions to redeem your voucher – 
the closest supermarkets are Asda or Lidl. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals but you have not received a 
voucher please contact he school office to update your details. 
 
If you are unsure whether your child is eligible for Free School Meals 
please follow the link on our website to check, under Useful Links – Free 
School meals Application. 
 
Due to voucher scheme we are no longer able to provide a packed lunch 
for collection at lunchtimes from Monday 1st May. 
 
Mrs G Leigh 
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